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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 3, 2025 

To:  Committee of the Whole  

From: Councillor Perry 

Re: Speed Limit Posting – Daytonia Beach Road, Pleasure Street and 
Admiral Drive   

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Perry regarding  speed limit posting for 

Daytonia Beach Road, Pleasure Street and Admiral Drive be received; 

That staff be directed to perform a speed limit warrant for the shoreline community on 

Daytonia Beach Road, Pleasure Street, and Admiral Drive; 

That staff proceed through the speed posting process which includes the drafting of a 

by-law for successful warrants or a report to Council on failed warrants; and 

That this recommendation be forwarded to Council for consideration at the next Regular 

Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

 Daytonia Beach Road, Pleasure Street, and Admiral Drive are currently not 

posted for speed 

 A by-law is required to post a speed limit. 

 The speed posting process usually begins with a petition from the affected 

residents followed by staff review, and the drafting of a by-law or a report to 

Council. 

 This memo is requesting Council direct staff to proceed with the speed posting 

process in absence of a petition. 


